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Understanding Digital Marketing Damian Ryan 2012-03-03
Digital marketing now represents 25% of the marketing
spend in the UK and this is predicted to move to 50% or
higher within the next three years. Understanding
Digital Marketing looks at the world of digital
marketing: how it got started, how it got to where it is
today, and where the thought leaders in the industry
believe it is headed in the future. This authoritative
title demonstrates how to harness the power of digital
media and use it to achieve the utmost success in
business, now and in the future.Understanding Digital
Marketing deals with every key topic in detail,
including:search marketing,social media, Google, mobile
marketing, affiliate marketing, e-mail marketing,
customer engagement and digital marketing strategies.
Essential reading for both practitioners and students
alike, and including real-world examples of digital
marketing successes and expert opinions, Understanding
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Digital Marketing provides you with tools to utilize the
power of the internet to take your company wherever you
want it to go.
Game, Set, Cash! Brad Hutchins 2014-05-28 Inside the
secret world of tennis court-siding. Brad Hutchins has
been living a young bloke’s dream: getting paid to
travel the world and watch sport. Sitting court-side on
the pro tennis circuit, he uses his phone to transmit
results to a gambling syndicate, taking advantage of the
time delay in TV broadcasts to beat other online punters
to the big pay-offs. His stories from life on the road
capture the adventures and mishaps that come with
following the world’s best tennis players and partying
in a new country every week. But like card counters in
casinos, court-siders are despised by the tennis
establishment. The more time Brad spends at tournaments,
the harder it becomes for him to evade the security
guards who are hell-bent on ejecting him from matches.
The resulting cat-and-mouse chases will appeal to anyone
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who loves the roguish spirit of The Wolf of Wall Street
or Catch Me If You Can. Brad Hutchins spent his youth
playing sports and travelling the world, before finding
his dream job as a tennis trader. Born and raised in
Brisbane, he has lived and worked in the UK and Canada,
and now teaches primary school students on the Gold
Coast. Game, Set, Cash! is his first book.
The Premier Football Betting Handbook 2010/11 Matt
Finnigan 2010-07-30 Showcases some of the best of the
football betting markets and how you can profit from
them. Highlighting a variety of football markets you can
bet on, this book offers you structured analysis of the
main markets such as Match Odds, Asian Handicaps,
Corners, Bookings, and First and Last goal scorer.
Automatic Exchange Betting Colin Magee 2009
7 Charting Tools for Spread Betting Malcolm Pryor
2010-08-27 Following the success of his first book, "The
Financial Spread Betting Handbook," Pryor now provides
the spread bettor (and other traders) with a detailed
understanding of seven charting tools.
Unreasonable Success and How to Achieve It Richard Koch
2020-09-22 Can We Map Success? Successful people
typically don’t plan their success. Instead they develop
a unique philosophy or attitude that works for them.
They stumble across strategies which are shortcuts to
success, and latch onto them. Events hand them
opportunities they could not have anticipated. Often
their peers with equal or greater talent fail while they
succeed. It is too easy to attribute success to
inherent, unstoppable genius. Bestselling author and
serial entrepreneur Richard Koch charts a map of
success, identifying the nine key attitudes and
strategies can propel anyone to new heights of
accomplishment: Self-belief Olympian Expectations
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Transforming Experiences One Breakthrough Achievement
Make Your Own Trail Find and Drive Your Personal Vehicle
Thrive on Setbacks Acquire Unique Intuition Distort
Reality With this book, you can embark on a journey
towards a new, unreasonably successful future.
Enterprise: Entrepreneurship and Innovation Robin Lowe
2012-06-25 Enterprise, Entrepreneurship and Innovation:
Concepts, Contexts and Commercialisation provides
readers with an accessible and readable introduction to
the various dimensions of entrepreneurship and market
innovation. It has a clear structure that is easy for
the reader to follow and it focuses on enterprising
behaviour. The text contains: * case studies and ‘pause
and reflect’ situations for the entrepreneur to
deliberate on the information they have available before
making their decision. This helps to emphasise the point
that there are few simple and straightforward decisions
closely reflecting decisions in ‘real life’. *
integrative personal development activities that provide
a basis for readers to reflect on the learning of the
chapters and develop a personal development strategy to
increase their ability to become more entrepreneurial
and improve their ability to manage market innovation. *
an accompanying website giving students and lecturers
access to additional resources in order to explore the
subject further. A full set of powerpoint slides plus
exercises is included, plus suggestions for the use in
class of the case studies and other illustrations.
Students can access further learning resources to build
up their knowledge of innovation situations using the
hotlinks to useful websites that will add further depth
and bring up to date the case studies and illustrations.
Enterprise, Entrepreneurship and Innovation: Concepts,
Contexts and Commercialisation shows: * how to
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understand and acquire the entrepreneur’s skills,
attitudes and knowledge * the techniques needed to
generate new business and create a new organisation *
how to become more innovative, self reliant, and
opportunistic. * the learning and decision-making
processes of entrepreneurs
Thinking in Bets Annie Duke 2018-02-06 Wall Street
Journal bestseller! Poker champion turned business
consultant Annie Duke teaches you how to get comfortable
with uncertainty and make better decisions as a result.
In Super Bowl XLIX, Seahawks coach Pete Carroll made one
of the most controversial calls in football history:
With 26 seconds remaining, and trailing by four at the
Patriots' one-yard line, he called for a pass instead of
a hand off to his star running back. The pass was
intercepted and the Seahawks lost. Critics called it the
dumbest play in history. But was the call really that
bad? Or did Carroll actually make a great move that was
ruined by bad luck? Even the best decision doesn't yield
the best outcome every time. There's always an element
of luck that you can't control, and there is always
information that is hidden from view. So the key to
long-term success (and avoiding worrying yourself to
death) is to think in bets: How sure am I? What are the
possible ways things could turn out? What decision has
the highest odds of success? Did I land in the unlucky
10% on the strategy that works 90% of the time? Or is my
success attributable to dumb luck rather than great
decision making? Annie Duke, a former World Series of
Poker champion turned business consultant, draws on
examples from business, sports, politics, and (of
course) poker to share tools anyone can use to embrace
uncertainty and make better decisions. For most people,
it's difficult to say "I'm not sure" in a world that
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values and, even, rewards the appearance of certainty.
But professional poker players are comfortable with the
fact that great decisions don't always lead to great
outcomes and bad decisions don't always lead to bad
outcomes. By shifting your thinking from a need for
certainty to a goal of accurately assessing what you
know and what you don't, you'll be less vulnerable to
reactive emotions, knee-jerk biases, and destructive
habits in your decision making. You'll become more
confident, calm, compassionate and successful in the
long run.
Dangerous Odds Marisa Lankester 2016-08-01 Soon to be a
WARNER BROS. movie starring MARGOT ROBBIE (Wolf of Wall
Street, Focus), produced by Film 360 (Game of Thrones).
DANGEROUS ODDS - a True Crime Thriller Memoire - is the
explosive, never been told, behind the scenes look into
the world of illegal sports betting, revealed by an
insider, who happens to be a woman. Marisa Lankester, a
young beauty with a privileged New York upbringing,
stumbles into the backdoor of the largest illegal sports
betting organization in the U.S., run by Ron The Cigar
Sacco. Marisa, a thrill seeker, maneuvers herself into
this mob run men only bookmaking operation and with her
looks and brains, becomes a trusted insider. Along the
way, Marisa falls in love with Sacco's business partner,
charismatic Tony. In an attempt to evade the wrath of
the FBI, Marisa and Tony relocate Sacco's operation from
Los Angeles first to Las Vegas and then to the Dominican
Republic where gambling is legal. What begins as a fun
and exciting ride on the Caribbean island, where the
tall, blond beauty also becomes a top model, morphs into
a twisted nightmare. It is also the romantic tale of a
beautiful, smart young woman whose love for a
charismatic and handsome Italian-American leads her down
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the road into crime, incarceration and rape. DANGEROUS
ODDS is the ultimate mistery thriller and suspense pageturner that draws the reader into what is the adrenaline
pumped and genius world of sports gambling and betting.
Investing with Anthony Bolton Jonathan Davis 2006 Who is
the most successful investment manager in Britain?
Arguments could rage forever, but no professional would
dispute that Anthony Bolton of Fidelity is among the
very best. £1,000 invested in his Special Situations
fund at its launch in 1979 was worth more than £125,000
twenty seven years later. No other mainstream UK fund
manager has put together such a consistently impressive
performance over such a long period. The 125-fold
increase represents an average compound growth rate of
more than 20% per annum, or 7% per annum greater than
the FTSE All-Share Index over the same period. This
track record of sustained outperformance stands
comparison with that of the greatest American investment
superstars such as Warren Buffett and Peter Lynch. For
many years, until the fund was voluntarily split in
2006, Fidelity Special Situations was easily the largest
and most popular fund in the UK. What are the secrets of
Anthony Bolton's success? This important book, now fully
revised and updated, takes an in-depth look at the way
that Bolton goes about his business and analyses in
detail the fund's outstanding performance. Anthony
Bolton gives his own personal account of the history of
the fund, explains why he believes his contrarian
stockpicking methods have worked so well for so long and
summarises the lessons he has learnt from his long and
succesful career. This book is required reading for
anyone with a personal or professional interest in
investment. - Fully revised and updated second edition
with 25 pages of new material and graphics. - The only
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full-length book to analyse in detail the strategies and
techniques used by the UK's number one professional
investor. - Detailed analysis of the performance of his
funds and the lessons that investors can draw from its
exceptional track record. - Written jointly by Anthony
Bolton and one of the UK's best known financial authors,
a leading authority on the fund management business.
Play Among Books Miro Roman 2021-12-06 How does coding
change the way we think about architecture? This
question opens up an important research perspective. In
this book, Miro Roman and his AI Alice_ch3n81 develop a
playful scenario in which they propose coding as the new
literacy of information. They convey knowledge in the
form of a project model that links the fields of
architecture and information through two interwoven
narrative strands in an “infinite flow” of real books.
Focusing on the intersection of information technology
and architectural formulation, the authors create an
evolving intellectual reflection on digital architecture
and computer science.
Betfair Football Trading Wayne Morgan 2018-06-09 Whether
your new to Exchange Trading or experienced this book
explains how losing less is more important than winning,
if your trading is going nowhere and your losing money
you know you shouldn't Chapter One has the answer(s). My
guidance and advices will help you to build up your
trading edge essential for success.
The Financial Spread Betting Handbook 2e Malcolm Pryor
2011-07-15 Financial spread betting is a huge industry.
But who wins and who loses at this game? What do the
winners do that differs from the losers? That is what
this book is about. Malcolm Pryor uses the model of
climbing a mountain to explain a disciplined, winning
approach to spread betting. First a base camp must be
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established. This includes getting set up with the right
corporate data, charting and accounts software, deciding
what to bet on and what your time frame should be,
learning the nuances of operating an account,
controlling risk, and learning from other people's
mistakes. Many spread bettors don't even get this far.
Next, we start climbing the mountain; this means having
strategies that are right for us. The whole of this
section is devoted to illustrating strategies which can
be used for spread betting, for example trend following,
counter-trend strategies and delta-neutral strategies
such as pairs trading. Finally, we make our assault on
the summit of the mountain. This is where the winners
set themselves apart from the losers. Issues covered
here include trade planning, record keeping, performance
reviews, more on risk management, psychology and
continual development. In this enhanced second edition,
you also benefit from: - Refreshed and improved trading
and risk management techniques, incorporating four
additional years of spread betting experience and
changes in the markets. - Brand new advice on managing
exposure. - Updated analysis of spread betting firms'
behaviour, order types and other practical issues.
Spread betting is great fun; almost anyone can enjoy the
odd bet now and again. But if you want to make money
from spread betting then it must be taken seriously and
a disciplined, tactical approach is required. This book
is the essential guide to get to the top of the
mountain.
Statistics Hacks Bruce Frey 2006-05-09 Want to calculate
the probability that an event will happen? Be able to
spot fake data? Prove beyond doubt whether one thing
causes another? Or learn to be a better gambler? You can
do that and much more with 75 practical and fun hacks
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packed into Statistics Hacks. These cool tips, tricks,
and mind-boggling solutions from the world of
statistics, measurement, and research methods will not
only amaze and entertain you, but will give you an
advantage in several real-world situations-including
business. This book is ideal for anyone who likes
puzzles, brainteasers, games, gambling, magic tricks,
and those who want to apply math and science to everyday
circumstances. Several hacks in the first chapter alonesuch as the "central limit theorem,", which allows you
to know everything by knowing just a little-serve as
sound approaches for marketing and other business
objectives. Using the tools of inferential statistics,
you can understand the way probability works, discover
relationships, predict events with uncanny accuracy, and
even make a little money with a well-placed wager here
and there. Statistics Hacks presents useful techniques
from statistics, educational and psychological
measurement, and experimental research to help you solve
a variety of problems in business, games, and life.
You'll learn how to: Play smart when you play Texas Hold
'Em, blackjack, roulette, dice games, or even the
lottery Design your own winnable bar bets to make money
and amaze your friends Predict the outcomes of baseball
games, know when to "go for two" in football, and
anticipate the winners of other sporting events with
surprising accuracy Demystify amazing coincidences and
distinguish the truly random from the only seemingly
random--even keep your iPod's "random" shuffle honest
Spot fraudulent data, detect plagiarism, and break codes
How to isolate the effects of observation on the thing
observed Whether you're a statistics enthusiast who does
calculations in your sleep or a civilian who is
entertained by clever solutions to interesting problems,
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Statistics Hacks has tools to give you an edge over the
world's slim odds.
The Truth about Talent Jacqueline Davies 2010-10-12 In
this new book, Jacqueline Davies and Jeremy Kourdi argue
that organizations are failing to realize the simple
truth about talent: they are misunderstanding their
people, making flawed choices and allowing the true
potential of their workforce to go unused and
unfulfilled. Understanding the truth about talent in all
its forms is a vital step in developing an organization
and ensuring long-term, sustainable success. A core part
of their thesis is that organizations should recognize
that people at different stages of their career and with
different experiences and aspirations need to developed
and engaged in different ways. The book provides a
practical guide explaining how to segment the workforce,
why, what to expect when you do, and how to ensure that
this approach succeeds.
Handbook of Consumer Finance Research Jing Jian Xiao
2016-05-30 This second edition of the authoritative
resource summarizes the state of consumer finance
research across disciplines for expert findings on—and
strategies for enhancing—consumers’ economic health. New
and revised chapters offer current research insights
into familiar concepts (retirement saving, bankruptcy,
marriage and finance) as well as the latest findings in
emerging areas, including healthcare costs, online
shopping, financial therapy, and the neuroscience behind
buyer behavior. The expanded coverage also reviews
economic challenges of diverse populations such as
ethnic groups, youth, older adults, and entrepreneurs,
reflecting the ubiquity of monetary issues and concerns.
Underlying all chapters is the increasing importance of
financial literacy training and other large-scale
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interventions in an era of economic transition. Among
the topics covered: Consumer financial capability and
well-being. Advancing financial literacy education using
a framework for evaluation. Financial coaching: defining
an emerging field. Consumer finance of low-income
families. Financial parenting: promoting financial selfreliance of young consumers. Financial sustainability
and personal finance education. Accessibly written for
researchers and practitioners, this Second Edition of
the Handbook of Consumer Finance Research will interest
professionals involved in improving consumers’ fiscal
competence. It also makes a worthwhile text for graduate
and advanced undergraduate courses in economics, family
and consumer studies, and related fields.
Fixed Odds Sports Betting Joseph Buchdahl 2003 Few
people manage to make money from gambling, and fewer
still make a living from it. Written for hardened and
novice betters alike, Joseph Buchdahl's essential guide
examines, through various numerical techniques, how
fixed odds punters may learn to beat the bookmaker,
protect profits through a sensible approach to risk
management, and turn high-risk gambling into a form of
low-risk investment.
Sports Trading on Betfair Wayne Bailey 2015-08-21
Expert in a Year Sam Priestley 2015-08-18 Sam Priestley
was never Mr Sporty. After failed attempts at rowing and
running he had all but given up on the possibility of
becoming a sportsman. That was until childhood friend,
and table tennis coach, Ben Larcombe convinced him to
act as the guinea pig in an experiment he had concocted
- The Expert in a Year Challenge. Starting 1st January
2014 novice Sam was immersed in the world of competitive
table tennis. He began training every day and over the
course of the year notched up hundreds of hours of
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practice in an attempt to reach a seemingly impossible
goal. There was blood, sweat, tears, injuries,
frustrations and moments of elation as the pair
travelled up and down the UK, and beyond, in their quest
for training, mentors and competition. Sam found
potential he never thought he had, got better at table
tennis than most people thought possible, and discovered
what it feels like when 1.5 million people watch you
fail. Here is their story, including all the ridiculous
training methods and unreachable goals, and the
surprising lessons they learnt from playing table tennis
every day for a year.
Undisruptable Aidan McCullen 2021-03-10 Understand the
barriers to change and cultivate a reinvention mindset
that will make you impervious to disruption In our world
of incessant change, we are all threatened by
volatility, uncertainty, complexity, and ambiguity—at
the individual and organizational levels. Undisruptable
will give you a new lens through which to consider
change as an opportunity rather than an obstacle. You’ll
be inspired to consider the big questions of today: What
does the future hold? What does the exponential growth
of technology mean for the world of work? What does a
changing job market mean for future generations? What do
waves of disruption mean for business leaders? Society
is evolving at breakneck speed. What does this mean for
all of us? Read Undisruptable to bridge the chaos and
build the resilience you need to move forward. While we
cannot see into the future, there are repeatable
patterns that we can understand. Undisruptable
demystifies the principles of change through a blend of
analogies, innovation frameworks and exemplars of change
such as Fujifilm and Arnold Schwarzenegger. The first
step to becoming undisputable is to realize that
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evolution is a natural part of life, and nature provides
many examples. Undisruptable will help you to:
Understand the principles of change Overcome the
barriers to change See change as an opportunity and not
an obstacle Utilize simple frameworks and examples to
guide you on your transformation By the end of this
book, you will have the essential tools and techniques
to foster a reinvention mindset that will help you and
your organization to become Undisruptable. This book is
part of a 3-part series. Part 2 looks at the biases and
mental obstacles that prevent change. Part 3 examines
the best ways to communicate change within an
organization. PRAISE FOR UNDISRUPTABLE “Aidan McCullen
has lived a fascinating life of major change. In his
book, ‘Undisruptable’; he brings us a method for making
sense of the external world, and an accessible and
visual approach to letting go of the past, and welcoming
the future with a mindset of permanent reinvention. It
is a timely, thoughtful book, well worth reading.” – Dee
Hock, founder and CEO Emeritus of VISA and author of One
from Many: VISA and the Rise of Chaordic Organization
“As the poet Paul Valery said, 'the future is not what
is used to be'. Organizations across the board must come
to grips with permanent reinvention as their needed way
of being. Aidan McCullen's gifted storytelling will
inspire you and get you on your way to permanent
reinvention.” – Mark Johnson, co-founder Innosight and
author Lead from the Future “This book teaches the
mindset—the lens of clarity—that we all must develop in
order to be undisruptable in a future of chilling
disruption.” – Bob Johansen author Full-Spectrum
Thinking, Distinguished Fellow, Institute for the Future
“The snake may slough off its tail, but there's nothing
to be sloughed off with this book. Former professional
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rugby player Aidan McCullen knows how not to be defeated
by victory. He knows how to disrupt himself. He knows
what it means to be Undisruptable.” – Whitney Johnson,
author of Disrupt Yourself “Aidan McCullen shows us how
to embrace a mindset of permanent reinvention. By
reading this book, you will learn how to shed o
Betting to Win Professor Leighton Vaughan 2004-04-01
Based on an array of published and hitherto unpublished
evidence, the author pinpoints techniques that will aid
the bettor in formulating a successful and consistent
betting strategy. The whole is presented in an
informative but entertaining way, which should appeal to
all those interested in betting as a hobby or as a way
of earning a second income. Betting to Win covers: * The
various forums that are available to UK residents for
betting on the myriad of sports events, financial and
specialist markets that are currently available. *
Covers the wide variety of fixed-odds markets across the
world, but also spread betting, pari-mutuel and Tote
betting, and focuses also on the recent explosion of
interest in person-to-person betting exchanges. It also
identifies other novel betting mediums. * The latest
academic and professional research on the operation and
analysis of horseracing, greyhound racing, football
betting and numerous other sports betting markets is
collated, summarized and made accessible in a nontechnical form. * Explores betting opportunities in less
traditional markets.
Programming for Betfair James Butler 2015-06-04 The
Betfair exchange, coupled with its API, permits a
suitably skilled trader to code complex trading
applications, which would not look out of place in the
financial markets. This book offers a sports trader the
chance to build their own trading applications,
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regardless of their programming ability. Each chapter of
Programming for Betfair contains snippets of code that
combine to create a complete trading application. The
application is geared towards horse racing but can
easily be adapted to other sports on Betfair's exchange.
Using Microsoft's Visual Studio (downloadable for free)
the reader is shown how to code an application that will
gather prices for any market on Betfair's exchange and
then place bets into that market. The reader is shown
how to automate their trading so that they can remove
emotion from their trades and scale up their trading for
increased profits. Further development of the
application permits it to save data from Betfair onto
the reader's hard drive for offline analysis and
visualisation in a spreadsheet for the purpose of
building trading algorithms. Also covered is an
enhancement of Betfair's charts so that charts can be
automatically updated and compared. The final chapter of
the book discusses ideas for taking the application and
the reader's skills to the next level. Topics discussed
include constructing your own trading indicators, volume
analysis, trend following, arbitrage, low-latency
trading and many more.
Weighing the Odds in Sports Betting King Yao 2007 Sports
betting can be attacked intelligently. Smart sports
bettors do not gamble the same way as tourists play
roulette or retirees play the slot machines. Instead,
smart sports bettors are making bets that they have
thought through carefully with supporting logic and/or
research. The purpose of this book is to give you tools
to succeed at sports betting, to show you how to
evaluate, compare and view sports betting from an
analytical perspective, not from a gambling perspective.
Mathletics Wayne L. Winston 2012-03-18 How math can be
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used to improve performance and predict outcomes in
professional sports Mathletics is a remarkably
entertaining book that shows readers how to use simple
mathematics to analyze a range of statistical and
probability-related questions in professional baseball,
basketball, and football, and in sports gambling. How
does professional baseball evaluate hitters? Is a
singles hitter like Wade Boggs more valuable than a
power hitter like David Ortiz? Should NFL teams pass or
run more often on first downs? Could professional
basketball have used statistics to expose the crooked
referee Tim Donaghy? Does money buy performance in
professional sports? In Mathletics, Wayne Winston
describes the mathematical methods that top coaches and
managers use to evaluate players and improve team
performance, and gives math enthusiasts the practical
tools they need to enhance their understanding and
enjoyment of their favorite sports—and maybe even gain
the outside edge to winning bets. Mathletics blends fun
math problems with sports stories of actual games,
teams, and players, along with personal anecdotes from
Winston's work as a sports consultant. Winston uses
easy-to-read tables and illustrations to illuminate the
techniques and ideas he presents, and all the necessary
math concepts—such as arithmetic, basic statistics and
probability, and Monte Carlo simulations—are fully
explained in the examples. After reading Mathletics, you
will understand why baseball teams should almost never
bunt, why football overtime systems are unfair, why
points, rebounds, and assists aren't enough to determine
who's the NBA's best player—and much, much more. In a
new epilogue, Winston discusses the stats and numerical
analysis behind some recent sporting events, such as how
the Dallas Mavericks used analytics to become the 2011
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NBA champions.
Sports Betting to Win Steve Ward 2011-03-03 Thinking,
and betting, like the pros "Most people in sports
betting are looking at things the wrong way." - Peter
Webb, founder of Bet Angel "Some people only ever seem
to want to hit the sexy six, and not take the singles" Compton Hellyer, founder of Sporting Index This is a
book that teaches you how to bet on sports with the same
discipline and mindset as the professionals. Lots of
books and websites give advice on profitable strategies
- and tipsters and systems proliferate. But this is the
only guide that helps you make your trades and bank your
wins for the long term, avoiding the perennial dangers
of overconfidence, irrationality and emotion. However
successful your selections, you are never safe from
crippling losses until you know how to bet with the
clear head and calm approach of the masters. The simple
fact is that most people betting on sports lose over the
long term. Performance errors currently hamper the
majority of bettors: they lose their bets because they
first lose their heads.The only answer is to think
differently. With chapters ranging across motivation,
performance analysis, the betting process and going pro,
this book is the definitive guide to achieving this: Use dozens of exercises to sharpen your thinking and
refine your betting processes. - Share in the exclusive
insights of professional sports bettors, who reveal for
the first time how they have built successful gambling
careers. - Benefit in every chapter from one-to-one
training from the author, a professional sports and
trading performance coach. Sports Betting to Win is your
own personal course for establishing a firm
psychological foundation for long-term betting success.
More Than You Know Michael J. Mauboussin 2013-06-11
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Since its first publication, Michael J. Mauboussin's
popular guide to wise investing has been translated into
eight languages and has been named best business book by
BusinessWeek and best economics book by
Strategy+Business. Now updated to reflect current
research and expanded to include new chapters on
investment philosophy, psychology, and strategy and
science as they pertain to money management, this volume
is more than ever the best chance to know more than the
average investor. Offering invaluable tools to better
understand the concepts of choice and risk, More Than
You Know is a unique blend of practical advice and sound
theory, sampling from a wide variety of sources and
disciplines. Mauboussin builds on the ideas of
visionaries, including Warren Buffett and E. O. Wilson,
but also finds wisdom in a broad and deep range of
fields, such as casino gambling, horse racing,
psychology, and evolutionary biology. He analyzes the
strategies of poker experts David Sklansky and Puggy
Pearson and pinpoints parallels between mate selection
in guppies and stock market booms. For this edition,
Mauboussin includes fresh thoughts on human cognition,
management assessment, game theory, the role of
intuition, and the mechanisms driving the market's mood
swings, and explains what these topics tell us about
smart investing. More Than You Know is written with the
professional investor in mind but extends far beyond the
world of economics and finance. Mauboussin groups his
essays into four parts-Investment Philosophy, Psychology
of Investing, Innovation and Competitive Strategy, and
Science and Complexity Theory-and he includes
substantial references for further reading. A true eyeopener, More Than You Know shows how a multidisciplinary
approach that pays close attention to process and the
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psychology of decision making offers the best chance for
long-term financial results.
The Best Digital Marketing Campaigns in the World Damian
Ryan 2011-06-03 With the enormous growth of the internet
and social media sites, digital marketing is now worth
more per annum than TV advertising in the UK. Social
network advertising spending is expected to increase to
a staggering $4.3 billion in 2011 in a bid to attract
today's media-savvy consumer. The Best Digital Marketing
Campaigns in the World brings together an international
collection of the most successful digital marketing
campaigns of our time, assessing what they achieved and
the business lessons learnt. This practical and
insightful book explores how businesses large and small
have harnessed social media, blogs, forums, online video
and email to boost their brand and attract customers.
Damian Ryan and Calvin Jones present a selection of
hand-picked case studies, sharing the knowledge and
skill of the world's top creative minds. Covering
everything from household names such as Pizza Hut and
Pepsi to Obama's 2008 presidential election campaign,
this book is the must-read guide for all marketers
looking to embrace the new digital landscape.
The 80/20 Manager Richard Koch 2013-10-01 Bestselling
author Richard Koch shows managers how to apply the
80/20 Principle to achieve exceptional results at work - without stress or long hours. In his bestselling book
The 80/20 Principle , Richard Koch showed readers how to
put the 80/20 Principle -- the idea that 80 percent of
results come from just 20 percent of effort -- into
practice in their personal lives. Now in The 80/20
Manager, he demonstrates how to apply the principle to
management. An 80/20 manager learns to focus only on the
issues that really matter, achieving exceptional
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results, and feeling successful everyday while working
less hard in fewer hours. A large number of managers -especially in these difficult times -- feel completely
overwhelmed. Their inboxes are overflowing and they
constantly struggle to finish their to-do lists, leaving
little time for the things that really matter. The 80/20
Manager shows a new way to look at management -- and at
life -- to enjoy work and build a successful and
fulfilling career.
Business on a Mission Andy Last 2017-09-08 Bronze winner
of the AXIOM Business Book Award in the category of
Philanthropy, Non-Profit, Sustainability. Please see:
http://www.axiomawards.com/77/award-winners/2017-winners
This easy-to-read and engaging book is the perfect
introduction to how to build a sustainable brand for
your organization. Intended as a roadmap that can be
readily applied by busy managers and practitioners, the
book includes interviews with business leaders,
including Paul Polman of Unilever, Adam Elman of Marks &
Spencer, and Jonas Prising of ManpowerGroup to provide
insight into best practice and clear guidance for
implementation. Throughout, the book avoids jargon and
theorizing to ensure readability. Business on a Mission
is based on more than a decade working with some of the
first businesses to develop social missions and shows
the foundations behind their success. It looks at how
businesses can profit from working hand in hand with
society and identifies a model for success. The book
demonstrates how businesses can go from hiding behind
"social shields" to picking up "social swords" and
presents the six criteria to look for in assessing a
social mission. It also focuses on how good
communications can build trust and bring about positive
change; and it provides clear ways to engage employees
mastering-betfair-how-to-make-serious-money-trading-betting-exchanges

and improve productivity as well as "rules" for
communicating social missions externally. This
optimistic book explains the benefits of partnerships in
the sustainable development agenda, particularly between
businesses and NGOs. The book features guidelines for
avoiding dysfunctional partnerships, and presents
interviews with Marc Van Ameringen, Executive Director
of GAIN (Global Alliance for Improved Nutrition) 2005 to
2016, and Myriam Sidibe, Social Mission Director for
Africa, Unilever, on how things can be managed to the
benefit of both partners. .
Betfair Trading Techniques James Butler 2016-11-28
Betting exchanges are becoming ever more like financial
markets. This has seen the rise of technical traders who
find new and inventive ways of trading, little of it
having anything to do with the underlying sports. Manual
traders are having to give way to automation and
algorithmic trading. To stay ahead, the most successful
traders are resorting to systematic and automated
methods to build and trade their strategies. This book
demonstrates techniques for sports trading, including;
fundamental and technical trading, statistical
arbitrage, money management, Monte Carlo methods,
machine learning and the increasing necessity for
algorithmic trading.
The Currency Trader's Handbook Rob Booker 2006-03-01 The
Currency Trader's Handbook is the first published form
of Rob Booker's ebooks on currency trading. Included are
money management strategies, trading systems, and a
focus on how to develop the mental toughness to profit
in the world's most volatile trading environment.
Betfair Trading Made Simple: the Ultimate Guide to
Getting Started Caan Berry 2018-04-27 Looking for a
reliable resource to help you get started? This is why
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Betfair trading made simple was created. Betfair trading
made simple is an entry level book designed to assist
anybody that is interested in learning to trade on
Betfair's Exchange, regardless of ability or sport.
Promoted by Betfair themselves, Caan explains all that
you will need to consider as an aspiring exchange
trader. You will learn: - What is required to make money
betting - The basics principles behind Betfair trading
(step by step) - Factors behind gaining an unfair
advantage - Simple start-up process (including tools) How to strategically build a winning approach Primarily,
Betfair trading made simple is not a strategy based
book. However, there are a collection of strong hints
and tips as to where the reader should be looking if
they are to succeed. Also, several strategic approaches
are broken down and explained. Prerequisites: for
beginners, doesn't require prior trading knowledge.
Learning to trade Betfair can be an arduous task.
Particularly when you don't understand what's going on
behind the scenes. All the moving numbers, charts,
percentages and information. Nonetheless, on the other
side, should you succeed - there are some massive
benefits. Being your own boss, flexible working
conditions and financial freedom to name a few... But
where do you even start? These was the initial problem
that we set out to solve within this book. Starting from
nothing, we wanted to offer readers a quick, efficient
and reliable starting resource that they can return to
time and again. Making the process of learning to trade
Betfair simple and convenient. For an entry level trader
this book is worth far more than the listed cost.
Providing a logical points and examples on route,
Betfair trading made simple is the ideal solution in one
neatly packaged book.
mastering-betfair-how-to-make-serious-money-trading-betting-exchanges

Introduction to Probability Models Sheldon M. Ross
2006-12-11 Introduction to Probability Models, Tenth
Edition, provides an introduction to elementary
probability theory and stochastic processes. There are
two approaches to the study of probability theory. One
is heuristic and nonrigorous, and attempts to develop in
students an intuitive feel for the subject that enables
him or her to think probabilistically. The other
approach attempts a rigorous development of probability
by using the tools of measure theory. The first approach
is employed in this text. The book begins by introducing
basic concepts of probability theory, such as the random
variable, conditional probability, and conditional
expectation. This is followed by discussions of
stochastic processes, including Markov chains and Poison
processes. The remaining chapters cover queuing,
reliability theory, Brownian motion, and simulation.
Many examples are worked out throughout the text, along
with exercises to be solved by students. This book will
be particularly useful to those interested in learning
how probability theory can be applied to the study of
phenomena in fields such as engineering, computer
science, management science, the physical and social
sciences, and operations research. Ideally, this text
would be used in a one-year course in probability
models, or a one-semester course in introductory
probability theory or a course in elementary stochastic
processes. New to this Edition: 65% new chapter material
including coverage of finite capacity queues, insurance
risk models and Markov chains Contains compulsory
material for new Exam 3 of the Society of Actuaries
containing several sections in the new exams Updated
data, and a list of commonly used notations and
equations, a robust ancillary package, including a ISM,
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SSM, and test bank Includes SPSS PASW Modeler and SAS
JMP software packages which are widely used in the field
Hallmark features: Superior writing style Excellent
exercises and examples covering the wide breadth of
coverage of probability topics Real-world applications
in engineering, science, business and economics
Mastering Betfair Pete Nordsted 2009 Trading the Betfair
and sporting markets in-play is rapidly growing in
popularity thanks to the increased sporting coverage
available on many different satellite and cable
channels. Many people start by just using Betfair to
obtain better odds than those available at the
traditional bookmakers. They then perhaps do a little
more research and learn to trade the markets, but to
make a regular profit a serious, disciplined and planned
approach needs to be employed in order to not only win
but keep on winning. 'Mastering Betfair' will take the
reader through many of the low-risk strategies developed
by the author over the past 3 years. The book also aims
to highlight to the Betfair user the importance of
employing disciplines - such as managing risk - that are
normally associated with the financial markets, and
indeed it is hoped that the book will also highlight to
the financial trader the unique opportunities that are
available on Betfair.
Mastering Tennis Trading Daniel Weston 2014-11-24 Tennis
is the second biggest sport for in-play turnover in the
betting markets. It offers fantastic potential for
educated, professional traders to achieve high levels of
profits. Mastering Tennis Trading gives you the tools to
take a calm, strategic approach to tennis trading - in
contrast to the emotional, impulsive trading style of
many - and this will give you an edge in the markets.
You will learn tennis trading strategies for the in-play
mastering-betfair-how-to-make-serious-money-trading-betting-exchanges

markets on the online betting exchanges - the largest of
which are Betfair and Betdaq. The strategies presented
will open your eyes to the possibilities in the in-play
tennis markets and help you to add statistically-proven
techniques to your trading armoury. This will give you a
professional, organised trading script and prevent you
from taking a haphazard, impulsive and purely gambling
trading approach. Strategies featured include: - Backing
the favourite when losing - Backing the server - Laying
bad servers - Tiebreak trading - At the end of the first
set - The deciding set - And many more! Guidance is
given on basic areas such as a trading set-up and how to
avoid technological issues, through to more advanced
subjects such as assessing which trading strategies work
best and which entry points provide the best risk/reward
ratios, as well as avoiding specific danger points which
will help to eradicate costly losses. There are also
statistics, compiled over many hours, that reveal highodds trading opportunities. With the help of Dan Weston,
you will be able to improve your tennis enough to earn
you a part-time income, or to eventually allow you to
turn full-time once you have gained enough experience.
You'll soon be on course to master tennis trading.
The Foundations of Football Betting Pete Nordsted
2012-08-06 This book is the first in a series of short,
simple, no-nonsense guides to profitable betting on the
football markets. It is dedicated to explaining and
instilling the fundamentals of successful football
betting in everyone who reads it. This eBook, and the
wider Premier Betting series, is firmly aimed at the
casual punter who enjoys a weekly bet on the football
markets. As professional punters, the authors have a
code of practice that maximises their opportunities for
securing long-term profits. They want to pass this on 13/15
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along with all the strategies that they, as
professionals, rely on - so that the next time you have
the urge to place a bet you have more options at your
disposal than betting on a whim, guess or gut feeling.
www.premier-betting.com
How to Make $100,000 a Year Gambling for a Living David
Sklansky 1997 Is there really such a thing as a
professional gambler? The answer is an unequivocal,
"Yes!" This book's authors are but two examples. Many
thousands of people around the country make a good
living exclusively from gambling. It is not easy, but it
can be done. The key is to understand which games are
beatable and know how to beat them. David Sklansky and
Mason Malmuth have spent many years writing about the
finer points of poker, blackjack, and other beatable
games. As you will see in the book, those other "games"
are horses, sports, progressive slots and video poker,
casino tournaments, and special promotions. They don't
include craps, roulette, keno, or baccarat for reasons
they'll explain. This book, was written for the not
quite as experienced aspiring gambler. It shows you
everything you need to learn and do if you want to
gamble for a living from both the practical and the
technical standpoints. The rest is up to you.
The Handbook of Online and Social Media Research Ray
Poynter 2010-08-27 Drawing together the new techniques
available to the market researcher into a single
reference, The Handbook of Online and Social Media
Research explores how these innovations are being used
by the leaders in the field. This groundbreaking
reference examines why traditional research is broken,
both in theory and practice, and includes chapters on
online research communities, community panels, blog
mining, social networks, mobile research, e-ethnography,
mastering-betfair-how-to-make-serious-money-trading-betting-exchanges

predictive markets, and DIY research. "This handbook
fills a significant learning gap for the market research
profession and Ray Poynter has once again proven that he
is a guiding light. The practical and pragmatic advice
contained within these pages will be relevant to new
students of research, young researchers and experienced
researchers that want to understand the basics of online
and social media research. Ray’s views on 'how to be
better with people' and ‘how to maximise response rates’
are vital clues that are likely to shape the future of
market and social research." —Peter Harris, National
President, Australian Market and Social Research Society
(AMSRS) "It's hard to imagine anyone better suited to
covering the rapidly changing world of online research
than Ray Poynter. In this book he shows us why. Whether
you are new to online or a veteran interested in
broadening your understanding of the full range of
techniques—quant and qual—this book is for you." —Reg
Baker, President and Chief Operating Officer, Market
Strategies International "Finally, a comprehensive
handbook for practitioners, clients, suppliers and
students that includes best practices, clear
explanations, advice and cautionary warnings. This
should be the research benchmark for online research for
some time. Poynter proves he is the online market
research guru." —Cam Davis, Ph.D., former Dean and
current instructor of the online market research course
for the Canadian Marketing Research and Intelligence
Association "Ray Poynter's comprehensive, authoritative,
easy to read, and knowledgeable handbook has come to our
rescue ... it is a must read for anyone who needs to
engage with customers or stakeholders in a creative,
immediate and flexible way that makes maximum use of all
the exciting, new technology now open to us. Market
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researchers need to know this stuff now. I can guarantee
that anyone who buys the book will find it a compelling
read: they will be constantly turning to the next page
in order to find yet another nugget of insight from
Ray’s tour de force." —Dr David Smith, Director, DVL
Smith Ltd; Professor, University of Hertfordshire,
Business School
Winning on Betfair For Dummies Alex Gowar 2011-02-14
Betfair is the world’s leading online betting exchange.
Launched in 2000, its annual revenues reached £145m in
2006. In the last year, Betfair has more than doubled
its number of registered users. Since the first edition
of the book was published, the total number of Betfair
websites has risen to 18, and an Australian exchange has
launched. The services Betfair offer have also expanded,
including a telephone betting operation and new games
including poker, blackjack and baccarat. This is the
definitive insider’s guide to playing – and winning – on
Betfair. Written by Betfair insiders it gives you the
full picture of how Betfair works; it explains the terms
and jargon, helps you get started on the site,
introduces every type of play – including poker and the
Betfair Casino - and offers tips and insider know-how
that both newcomers seasoned Betfair punters can use to
maximise returns.
How to Build a Billion Dollar App George Berkowski
2014-09-04 THE ULTIMATE GUIDE TO BUILDING AN APP-BASED
BUSINESS - NOW REVISED AND UPDATED FOR 2017 'A must read

mastering-betfair-how-to-make-serious-money-trading-betting-exchanges

for anyone who wants to start a mobile app business'
Riccardo Zacconi, founder and CEO King Digital (maker of
Candy Crush Saga) 'A fascinating deep dive into the
world of billion-dollar apps. Essential reading for
anyone trying to build the next must-have app' Michael
Acton Smith, Founder and CEO, Mind Candy Apps have
changed the way we communicate, shop, play, interact and
travel and their phenomenal popularity has presented
possibly the biggest business opportunity in history. In
How to Build a Billion Dollar App, serial tech
entrepreneur George Berkowski gives you exclusive access
to the secrets behind the success of the select group of
apps that have achieved billion-dollar success.
Berkowski draws exclusively on the inside stories of the
billion-dollar app club members, including Instagram,
Whatsapp, Snapchat, Candy Crush and Uber to provide all
the information you need to create your own
spectacularly successful mobile business. He guides you
through each step, from an idea scribbled on the back of
an envelope, through to finding a cofounder, building a
team, attracting (and keeping) millions of users, all
the way through to juggling the pressures of being CEO
of a billion-dollar company (and still staying ahead of
the competition). If you've ever dreamed of quitting
your nine to five job to launch your own company, you're
a gifted developer, seasoned entrepreneur or just
intrigued by mobile technology, How to Build a Billion
Dollar App will show you what it really takes to create
your own billion-dollar, mobile business.
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